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George Litzinaer

From: JOHN PRZYBYSZEWSKI [johnpreski@msn.com] Sw"l'hu‘!/29/2005 7:50 PM
To: Kalid Dawood " Sema"

Cc: George Litzinger; Gary Heinbuch; Deb Maher; Skip Hammann

Subject: SWPEP Compliance

Attachments:
Kalid,

Just a heads-up!

The SWPPP compliance is a very important issue and Sema must do what ever they need to get the Carlsbad Golf Course site in
compliance ASAP. We have been reviewing the plan and it's importance every day for the last 2 weeks. You need to have staff
onsite Friday 09-30-05 installing silt fence along with the other erosion devices noted in the SWPPP and continue until ail the SWPPP
requirements have been completed. I know you ordered gravel bags for both sides of the project. I hope they are on site tomorrow
Friday 09-30-05

I would not be surprised to see a City of Carlsbad inspector on site by the end of next week or sooner if they do not see an
improvement over the next few days.

I know you can make this happen !!!!
Call me tomorrow Friday.

Thanks
John Przybyszewski

Resident Engineer Carlsbad G.C.
Cell: 714-815-1799
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